
  

Attention Catskill WoodNet members!!!! 

Looking for a FREE opportunity to have your products sold for you in New York 

City? 

Catskill WoodNet has been invited to have a booth at the New Amsterdam Market (NAM), a weekly 

venue located at the Fulton Fish Market in New York City.  This upscale market draws thousands of 

visitors every week. 

And WoodNet wants YOU to get a piece of the action! 

We are looking for THREE Catskill WoodNet members interested in providing some of their products 

to sell at the NAM when we attend on December 5
th

, 2010.  All proceeds from the sale will be given 

to the WoodNet members providing the items.  Any unsold items will be returned to the member who 

provided them. 

We are interested in items that fit the following criteria: 

1. Items must be small enough to be carried 

2. Items must cost under $150 (cheaper is better) 

3. Sales tax must be included in item price 

4. All wood used in making the items must be local (originating from the Catskill 

region) 

5. All work to produce the item must have been done “in-house” 

 

Ideal examples of items we would like to sell include bowls, cutting boards, utensils and candlesticks. 

Don’t have an item that fits?  Not to worry!  Our booth will also have a table for 

give-away items.  We are happy to include a business card or brochure for your 

company to include on this table. 

Interested in providing items, business cards or brochures for this event?  To contribute, or if you have 

questions about this opportunity, please contact: 

Joshua VanBrakle 

Wood Products Utilization and Marketing Specialist 

Watershed Agricultural Council Forestry Program 

33195 State Highway 10 

Walton, NY 13856 

Phone: 607-865-7790 x112 

Fax: 607-865-4932 

Email: jvanbrakle@nycwatershed.org 


